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LEST WE FORGET: CHASE AND SLOAN 

2/12/24 
Dr. Raymond Wilson, professor emeritus and former history department 

chair, wrote an article in Indian Country Today on Omaha Native attorneys 
Hiram Chase and Thomas Sloan. Their practice was the first Native American 
law firm established in the U.S. to protect Native American rights. 

 

FHSU STUDENTS RECOGNIZED FOR OUTSTANDING RESEARCH 

AT K-INBRE SYMPOSIUM 

2/19/24 

Nineteen students, nine faculty members, and two graduate school 

representatives from Fort Hays State University traveled to 

Manhattan for the 22nd annual Kansas IDeA Network of Biomedical 

Research Excellence (K-INBRE) Symposium, held on January 13-14, 

2024. This event, led by the University of Kansas Medical Center, 

aims to prepare and inspire promising students for careers in 

bioscience. 

 

 

COMMUNITY OF INQUIRY: DESIGNING QUALITY ONLINE 

INSTRUCTION FOR SPECIAL EDUCATOR PREPARATION 

2/8/24  

Sohyun Yang, assistant professor of advanced education programs, 

published an article in the Journal of Special Education Preparation. 
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EMPOWERING TEACHING WITH PROMPT ENGINEERING 

2/1/24  

Scott Gregory, assistant professor of teacher education, published a 

book chapter in Transforming Education with Generative AI: Prompt 

Engineering and Synthetic Content Creation. 

 

     

FHSU’S KANSAS WETLANDS EDUCATION CENTER TO HOST 

SPRING BREAK ACTIVITIES 

2/21/24 

Fort Hays State University’s Kansas Wetlands Education Center 

(KWEC) will host a variety of free daily hands-on activities each 

afternoon of Spring Break March 11-15, providing a chance for people 

to get out and explore the diversity of the wetlands. 

 

 
Know of a good story for Heart of a Tiger? Email Tisa Mason, tamason@fhsu.edu 
 

Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form.  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 
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